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In order to enhance the professional knowledge, skills and competence of the officials of field administration working at divisional, district, and upazila levels, Cabinet Division has undertaken a programme titled ‘Capacity Development of Field Administration’ to be implemented between  January 2015 and June 2017. It is expected that within the next two and a half years, approximately a total of 2,500 field level officials will be provided training in around 120 batches on 14 different subjects including Government Performance Management, Project Management, Public Finanancial Management, Public Procurement, ICT skills, English Communication skills and so on. Each batch consists of 25 participants and the time length of the course is 5 days each.The programme is the first of its kind.
Mr. Muhammad Musharraf Hossain Bhuiyan, Cabinet Secretary, Cabinet Division inaugurated the ‘Capacity Development of Field Administration’progamme on    01 March, 2015 as chief guest. Mr. Md. Nazrul Islam, Secretary (Coordination and Reforms), Cabinet Division was present as special guest and Mr. Md. Fazlul Hoque, Director General, BIAM Foundation chaired the session.
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